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SHS PARENT ASSOCIATION MINI BULLETIN 
 

 

SHS Prom will be held on April 27 at the Renaissance Place in Milwaukee.  Prom is open to Juniors and Seniors and their 

guests.  This mini-bulletin is being sent to answer some of the common questions that parents have about prom, and to let 

you know how you can help to make this a memorable, fun and safe evening for our teens. 

 

Parents of Juniors  –  Who Wants to Plan a Party? 

This year’s prom is fast approaching - and we are in need of more people to help plan Post-Prom. Traditionally, parents of 

the junior class host Post Prom, providing chaperoned entertainment in one safe and fun location well into the evening/early 

morning. 
 

If you are unfamiliar with post prom, it looks a lot like prom.  In fact it is in the same location as prom, and the students 

would be hard pressed to tell you when prom ended and post prom began.  The entertainment may change a bit & 

additional food is provided.  But the post prom portion of the evening is planned by parents.  This is one of those cases 

where the old adage “many hands make light work” is very true.  So, while there is already a small planning group in place, 

we’d like to add to our ranks in order to divide the tasks up a bit more.   
 

Please consider joining this fun group.  Plan a party with your friends, for your kids.  There are several ways you can help, 

and we will help you find something that matches your interests.  Any time commitment would be helpful.  If you are 

interested in helping make this a memorable and safe evening for a great group of kids please call or e-mail Becky Dennis 

414-526-4819 or Rebecca.dennis@harley-davidson.com.  
 

P.S. – Note that being on the planning committee does NOT obligate you to chaperone.  You’ll get first dibs on a 

chaperoning slot, but you can decline if you wish. 

 

Post Prom Donations Needed 

The cost of prom is covered by ticket sales.  The cost of post prom is paid for via donations.  The post prom committee will 

use the money contributed to purchase additional food and raffle prizes – both of which make the kids more likely to want to 

remain in a safe and supervised environment into the early morning hours.  Please consider donating to make this a great 

night for a great group of kids!  Drop off or send donations (checks payable to Shorewood High School) to: 

Becky Dennis 

2014 E Menlo Blvd 

Shorewood, WI 53211 

Your support is critical to the success of this event 
 

Thank you! Thank you! Thank you! 

The 2013 Post Prom Committee 

 

Prom and Post Prom Logistics 

 Prom and Post Prom will be held on April 27 at the Renaissance Place in Milwaukee.   

 Prom is from 8:30 to 11:30 and post prom is from 11:30 to 2:00 am.   

 Tickets will be sold during lunch on Tuesdays, Wednesdays and Thursdays 

 Ticket prices are $40 the week of April 2, $45 the week of April 9 and $50 the week of April 16 

 Prom is open to SHS Juniors and Seniors and their guests.  Students bringing a guest who does not attend SHS 

must submit a guest approval form. 

 The Grand March is an opportunity for parents to view the students all dressed up and all grown up as they march 

through the hall.  The Grand March will begin promptly at 9:30 pm, parents may arrive at 9:15.  Grand March tickets 

cost $5 each and will be available for sale during lunch on April 16, 17 and 18.  (And yes, parent do attend the 

March.  Regardless of what your child tells you, you will NOT be the ONLY parent at the March.) 
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This email is being sent by the SHS Parent Association.  You are welcome to unsubscribe at any time, but if you do so, you 

are unsubscribing from all parent association emails including the weekly bulletins. 


